
Player Fees 2023 

 

Player fees for the Nevada Griffon 2023 Season have been 

set at $750.  All players are expected to pay this fee by the 

start of the season. 

 

Fees may be paid in person upon arrival in Nevada, either in 

cash or by check made out to “Nevada Baseball Club.”  Fees 

may also be paid via PayPal, beginning on April 1, 2023.  The 

PayPal link will be added to the Parent Information page on 

that date.   

 

As specified in the player agreement, each player that 

remains with the team until the conclusion of the season 

and returns all team uniform gear (pants, jerseys, belts) will 

be eligible for a $200 refund on their fees.  The Nevada 

Griffons board treasurer will mail checks to those players as 

soon as the head coach confirms that all equipment has 

been returned. 

 

Questions?  nevadagriffons@gmail.com 


